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YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
January 13, 2021 @ 11:00 A.M. (CT)

Via Microsoft Teams
CALL TO ORDER
Travis Ephriam called the meeting to order. There was a quorum present.


The following committee members were present by video/phone:

Travis Ephriam, Mary McKenzie
The following committee members were absent:

Arthur Obar

Others present included:

Richard Williams, Debby Wood, Lauren Morris (CSC Staff)
Belinda Stephens (Chipola College)

IN SCHOOL YOUTH PROJECT UPDATE
Richard Williams stated that the contract with Twin Oaks Juvenile Development, Inc. had been approved by the state and the Boys and Girls Club of Tabula Rasa was preparing to begin the recruitment process. He also noted that due to COVID-19, the state had agreed to extend the funding for the project through December.  
DIRECTOR’S COMMENTS

Mr. Williams noted that DEO would be providing a performance presentation during the general board meeting on January 14, 2021. He stated that CSC had not met the work experience requirement for youth, but staff had kept both the youth committee and the board up to date and are making adjustments to ensure that measure is met going forward. 
COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS
Committee Chair Travis Ephriam expressed his support for the efforts CSC staff are making regarding providing services to youth in the communities. 
ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business to discuss, Travis Ephriam adjourned the meeting.


